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Construction associated with the new Science and Technology Building on the 
Ammerman Campus in Selden will impact upon Parking Lot 1, which is adjacent 
to the Annex Building.  Effective immediately and lasting throughout the 
construction period, which is anticipated to last approximately 18 months, the 
northern part of the Annex lot is closed to student and staff parking.  This section 
of the parking lot will be used as the construction site staging area for the new 
building.  
 
To help you visualize the area of impact, the aerial map below illustrates the 
Annex parking lot.  The closed section of the lot will be fenced-off during the 
construction.  A new walkway has been put in place that borders the north side of 
the closed parking area and connects to the existing walkway that provides 
access to the more southern portions of the campus. 
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